
"Speak up for those 
that cannot speak 
for themselves... 
(Proverbs 31:8) 

SpeakingOut to... 

STOP Child Sexual Abuse! 
(November — December 2008 Campaign)  

 

In order for us to continue fighting against the sexual abuse of innocent children, 

we need your help!  These children need your help!  SpeakingOut is working vigor-

ously to Raise Awareness on this crime to aid in Prevention… Ultimately to Stop 

Child Sexual Abuse.  As a non-profit organization, we rely on caring people like you 

to work toward our mission.  By offering free workshops open to the community, 

and with operating costs, printing costs, postage & other supply needs, our team sat 

down and set a funding goal for the next three years.  In order to reach these goals... 

We Need Your Support! 

Economic Crisis or Not… Children are being harmed every single day 

across our country.  It’s time to start SpeakingOut &  

STOP Child Sexual Abuse! 

There is no $ amount too large or too small… every dollar YOU contribute helps us 

continue working toward our Mission.  Together, we can make a difference in the 

lives of children.  Be sure to visit our website @ www.speakingout-csa.com for more 

information on our organization, our mission & past events and workshops!   

Make your Pledge Today to Support a Great Cause!  
 

Receive a FREE Sonic Community Card 

just for making a Pledge in any amount during the month of November.  
 

Enter in a Drawing for $50 in Toys-R-Us Gift Cards 

 donated by Fox Toyota in Clinton, TN.  How to Enter… for all Pledges made during 

the month of November (with a minimum annual value of $240… that’s only $20 

per month & less than a dollar a day), you will be automatically entered in our 

Drawing.  The Winner will be announced on December 1st.   
 

To Make Your Pledge… Call 865-481-3166 or Email 

susansd@speakingout-csa.com 

(Include Name, Email, Mailing Address, Commitment, Monthly or One Time) 

Whether you Pledge $5 or $100 a month, YOU Will Make A Difference!  

Make a Pledge Today to STOP Child Sexual Abuse! 

Happy 

Thanksgiving! 
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   “A Safe Place” Workshop 

[Child Sexual Abuse Awareness/Prevention] 
 

Thursday, November 6, 2008 
6 - 8 pm 

Grace Lutheran Church 
(Fellowship Hall) 

9076 Middlebrook Pike 
Knoxville, TN 

 
 

Child Sexual Abuse is a very REAL problem in today’s society.  Please join us for FREE, Informative & 

Interactive Workshop in which we raise this issue.  Learn what You can do to aid in the prevention of 

this horrific crime.  At the end of the Workshop, each participant will receive a Certificate of Comple-

tion.  Refreshments will be provided! 
 

HELP US MAKE AMERICA “A SAFE PLACE” FOR ALL CHILDREN! 
 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 
 

To Register...  
Call 865-481-3166, Email susansd@speakingout-csa.com 

or Register Online @ www.speakingout-csa.com 
 

———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

Guest Speaker... 

Sharon Sitler, M.A. 
Licensed Professional Counselor 
National Certified Counselor 

Sexual Abuse Survivors; Trauma Survivors; Marriage Therapy, 

Children & Adolescents, Family Therapy, Individual 

Therapy with Depression & Anxiety & Career Counseling 
 

EBENEZER COUNSELING SERVICES 
ebenezercounseling.com 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

To Read What Some of our Past Workshop Participants have to say... 
Visit our Website @ www.speakingout-csa.com, Click on “2008 Events” & “Upcoming Workshops” 

 

Register Today! 
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Saturday, November 15th 

12noon—3pm 
(Sign In: 11:30am) 

 

Oak Ridge Bowling Center 
246 S. Illinois Avenue 

    Oak Ridge, TN 

[Pellissippi Hwy turns into Illinois Ave; Turn Left; Next to Big Lots] 

 Only minutes from West Knoxville 
 

Join us for an Afternoon of Fun! 

Bring your family & friends, Compete for the Winning Prize, all while Supporting a Great Cause! 

(Food & Drinks available for purchase @ bowling alley) 

 

Entry Fee:  $20 per person (includes 3 games plus shoes) 
Person with the highest combined score WINS! 

 

Deadline to Register: 

Thursday, November 13th   
 

How to Register… 
Call 865-481-3166 

 Email susansd@speakingout-csa.com 

or Register Online at  www.speakingout-csa.com 

(Click on “2008 Events” & “Other Upcoming Events”) 

               SpeakingOut News 

Bowl-for-Child Safety 

Support our Cause just by Shopping 
The Holiday Season is upon us!  And that means shopping for family & 

friends!  Did you know that you can support our cause just by Shopping? 

SpeakingOut has teamed up with Christian Values Network!  Becom-
ing a member of Christian Values Network is FREE & only takes a few minutes.  Every time you purchase any of 

your Christian, Everyday or Holiday items online through www.CVN.org, a percentage of the purchase price will be 

sent directly to SpeakingOut!  All you do is shop online through www.cvn.org.  But you have to become a member 

1st.  It’s that easy!  Christian Values Network offers over 150 well known merchants on their site.   

Become a Member Today!  And Be Sure to Select SpeakingOut as your Chosen Ministry! 

“To Shop is to Give” 



Susan Suafoa-Dinino 
(President/Founder) 

SSSSpeakingpeakingpeakingpeakingOOOOutututut    
against Child Sexual Abuse, Inc. 

(A Non-Profit Organization) 

 

Please contact us today if your com-

pany would like to get involved! 
 

Used Cell Phones/Ink Cartridges 

Support our organization by do-

nating your used cell phones 

& ink cartridges while helping 
save the environment from toxic 

waste!   By doing this, you will be 

giving old technology new life and 

keep it from polluting our landfills.  

If improperly disposed of, one cell 

phone can pollute up to 132,000 li-

ters of drinking water.  Your un-

wanted cell phones and inkjet car-

tridges will be recycled in accor-

dance with EPA regulations or re-

furbished and reused.  All cell 

phones and ink cartridges are ac-

cepted.    

Please contact us to donate your 

used cell phones and ink cartridges!  

 

Corporate Sponsorship 

We are currently Seeking Corpo-

rate Sponsors to help us continue 
working toward our Mission to aid in 

the prevention of Child Sexual Abuse.   

Together, we can make a difference!  

We have several programs/options 

available.  All of our programs are 

based on an annual basis.   

It’s a great way for your company to 

support a great cause, while advertis-

ing your business.  We offer 6 differ-

ent levels of Sponsorship ranging from 

$600/year as a Small Biz Sponsor up 

to $24,000/year as a SpeakingOut 

Partner.  Our program options are as 

follows... 

Direct Program:  One time or monthly 

donations. 

Employee/Company Match Program:   

Level of Sponsorship is determined by 

overall total contributed.  

Percentage of Sales Program:  Based 

on an agreed upon % of sales. 

October Update! 
 

On October 4th & 5th, SpeakingOut 

held our 1st Annual Fall Clean 

Up for Charity fundraising & 
awareness event. We were able to 

raise $575 for our cause. In addi-

tion, we were able to raise aware-

ness by handing out information to 

shoppers. What a blessing! A special 

thanks to each and every person in 

the community that donated items 

for us to sell! We could not have had 

such a successful event without the 

help of those generous individuals.  

 

On October 23rd, I was able to at-

tend the Newcomer Club Meet-
ing in Greeneville, TN as their 

Speaker of the month. It was an ab-

solute blessing to once again raise 

awareness on the horrific crime of 

Child Sexual Abuse and with such 

an interactive, helpful & active in 

their community group of people.  

Susan Suafoa-Dinino (President) 

Tel:  865-481-3166 

Email:  susansd@speakingout-csa.com 

More SpeakingOut News! 

Seeking Volunteers… 
 

Director/Board of Directors 
 

Fundraising/Grant Writing Assistance 
 

If you or someone you know has any in-
terest in serving as a volunteer in one 
of these positions and/or for more in-
formation, please contact us! 

Call or Email Today! 
 

"Speak up for those th
at cannot speak for 

themselves... (Proverb
s 31:8) 

Be sure to Visit our 
Website… 

www.speakingout-csa.com 


